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Winter Concert Video 

The video of our winter concert has been uploaded to Groupanizer and is now available for the 
members to view. 

 

Spring concert  

Full disclosure regarding the use of profanity within the show has been presented to each of the 
scheduled venues, and the context for its use has been provided. We’re currently awaiting their 
decisions before the show venues can be finalized. 

 

Formal Chorus Photos 

Since our membership has increased substantially since the last set of formal chorus pictures were 
taken, another photo shoot is currently being planned for this spring. Dates, location and times are yet 
to be determined, as they must be coordinated with the ordering and receipt of tuxedos for newer 
members and the availability of the photographer and venue space(s). 

 

2019-2020 Concert Season Planning 

I plan on having our 2019-2020 concert brochures ready in time for our May concerts, which is about 
6-weeks earlier than in previous years. This will require that the show concepts, description, dates and 
venues be finalized no later than the end of March. 

 

 
 

Respectfully submitted by Doug Wentz, Public Relations and Marketing Chairperson 


